
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Historic 
Preservation Commission for Thursday, January 8, 2015 is hereby cancelled due to weather and is 
hereby rescheduled for Thursday, January 15, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. in the Crystal Lake City Hall City 
Council Conference Room located at 100 W. Woodstock Street.   
 
 

/s/ Lee Ann Atwood, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Historic Preservation Commission 

 
 
 
 
 


